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Ephesians 6:10 - 20  

“The Weapons of our Warfare”  Sermon Notes  
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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

All-Church Picnic: 

On Saturday, August 6, we will be having an All Church Picnic at 

Buck Lake in Hansville at 11 am! KBC will supply all-beef hotdogs 

and games. Please bring your own blankets, chairs, swimsuits (if 

you'd like to swim), and your favorite dish to share!  

Doug & Pok Sun Olsen's 50th Wedding Anniversary: 

KBC, you are invited to join with us in celebrating Doug & Pok 

Sun's (Sunny) 50th Wedding Anniversary on Saturday, August 20th, 

at 1:30 pm here at KBC. Please bring your favorite ready-to-eat 

side dish to share! 

All-Church Mariners Baseball Game: 

You are invited to an all-church Mariners game! If you are 

interested in going, please sign up by the end of the day on 

August 7 through the link in our weekly Herald. 

When: Wednesday, August 24th at 1:10 pm 

How much: $15 for great (field level) seats. 

Women’s Ministry Kickoff, Fellowship, & Games: 

Please join us for a fun evening of games and fellowship! Friday, 

September 16th 6:30 - 8:30 pm in the MPF. 
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WELCOME 

LOOKING AHEAD 

August 6 @ 11 am: All Church Picnic 

August 20: Doug & Pok Sun Olsen’s 50th Wedding Anniversary 

August 24: All Church Mariners Game 

September 16 @ 6:30 pm: Women’s Event: Fellowship & Games 

October 7 - 9: Women’s Retreat 

OUR PASTORS 

Senior Pastor: Matt Daniells 

Youth Pastor: Jonathan Morris 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

DISCUSSION GROUPS  

Our desire is that everyone 

would experience the blessing 

of joining a Sermon Discussion 

Group. If you’d like to join one, 

please let us know! 

PRAYER REQUESTS    

Church Body: Linda Reynold’s grandson, Caelin 

Linda Reynolds' grandson, Caelin, recently had an examination 

that showed he has 2 holes in his heart and has problems 

breathing. Caelin is only a few weeks old.  Please pray for 

healing and for his parents, Mark and Sara.  

Church Body: Rosie Watne 

Please pray for Rosie Watne as she continues to recover from 

her operation at the hospital. Pray that she is able to come 

home soon and be able to join us in worship! 

Church Body: Edna Lubeck 

We were recently informed that our precious Edna Lubeck has 

gone home to her Lord. We cherish the time we spent with 

John & Edna Lubeck at our church and as part of our senior 

group. John preceded Edna in death several years ago and 

Edna was wonderfully cared for by her daughter Valerie in 

recent years. We praise our Lord, Edna’s journey on this earth 

has been completed and she is now in the joyful presence of 

her Lord. The memorial will be sometime in the fall. 

Persecution: Nigerian Christians 

On Monday, July 25, 36 Christians were kidnapped from a 

village in Nigeria. Muslim terrorists attacked the community 

around 9 pm, shooting and kidnapping people. In another 

village, Tony Udemezue was kidnaped at gunpoint as well that 

day. Despite Tony calling the police several times before being 

taken away, the police did not respond. Please pray for the 

safe return of those kidnapped and for an end to the 

abductions. 
   


